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This school year is off to a great start. Some of the activities that our
district have had so far are the George River Internship (July 19- July
28) Math Science Expedition (Aug 10-Aug 20) and a visit to Aniak from
Doug Molyneaux to help get students started on the MSE challenge.

The other schools are still getting their student governments set up.



